
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
MARYDEL, Delaware – March 31, 2014 – PL Custom Emergency Vehicles held their annual dealer 
sales meeting in Manasquan, New Jersey on March 24 and 25.  On the evening of March 25 at the 
awards dinner, DPC Emergency Equipment was honored to receive seven awards.   
 

• 2013 Salesman of the Year – John Fisher 
• 2013 Dealer of the Year – DPC Emergency Equipment 
• Quality Sales Representation – DPC Emergency Equipment 
• 2014 Suspenders Award – John Fisher 
• President’s Club Gold Award – John Fisher 
• President’s Club Silver Award – Keith Twilley 

 
A family owned and operated company, DPC Emergency Equipment has continuously served public 
safety personnel in Delaware and Maryland for 24 years.  DPC is an authorized sales and service 
dealer for Rosenbauer and PL Custom in Maryland and Delaware.  To learn more about our 
company, people, products and services, visit our website at www.dpcemergency.com. 
 
Visit PL Custom Emergency Vehicles online at www.plcustom.com. 
 

 



 

 
 

President’s Club Silver Award – Keith Twilley 
 

 
 

President’s Club Gold Award – John Fisher 



 

 
 

2013 Salesman of the Year – John Fisher 
 

 
 

2013 Dealer of the Year – DPC Emergency Equipment 

 



 

 
 

PL Custom’s most coveted award is the "Suspenders Award" in honor of company founder Bud 
Smock.  This year's recipient was DPC’s very own John Fisher.  The award is given to someone 

who has overcome adversity, either personal or professional, and displayed Bud's "can do" 
attitude.  The award was presented by PL Custom CEO Jean Smock (L) and Executive Vice 

President Deb Thomson (C). 


